
Unapproved Minutes 

 

The Amherst County Electoral Board met on February 5, 2018 at 5:15 pm in the Registrar’s 

Office with two members present and one absent. 

Teresa Almond- Chairman – absent due to family matters 

Kenneth Branham – Vice Chairman 

Wanda Spradley – Secretary 

 

The meeting was called to order.  Minutes were read and approved. 

Kenneth Branham has received official notice of his reappointment to the Electoral Board. 

Wanda Spradley, Secretary presented the EB with the list of 2018 election officials for approval. 

Vice Chairman Kenneth Branham made a motion for approval of election officials presented and 

Wanda Spradley, seconded. 

Wanda stated that notice of appointment and oath of office forms will be mailed soon. 

 

The Registrar Report 

Fran Brown is a member of the Legislative Committee with other Virginia Registrars.  She states 

that so far serving on this committee is very informative and she is learning a lot. 

She spoke of several laws that are up for vote in the General Assembly 

The Hart Voting machines will be updated to the latest software soon. 

Her budget request for full-time employee has been denied.   

 

 

 


